
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Leesburg Resident,  

 

The County is hosting an open house tomorrow, Wednesday, May 30th regarding a 

proposed soccer facility at Bolen Park at 6:30 pm at Cool Spring Elementary School, 

501 Tavistock Drive, SE in Leesburg.  Residents will get an opportunity to learn more 

about the proposed rezoning and comprehensive plan amendment to allow for the 

construction of a new soccer stadium and other uses. The proposed uses include: a 

5,000-seat soccer stadium; playing fields; offices; training facilities; and parking lots. 

Information will also be available about the traffic impact study.  These applications 

stem out of a Memorandum of Agreement between the County and Major League 

Soccer franchise D.C. United, which was announced in December.  More information 

on the applications is posted here.  Thank you. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Kristen C. Umstattd 

Leesburg District 

Loudoun County Board of Supervisors  

kristen.umstattd@loudoun.gov 

703-777-0203 

 

Valerie Suzdak  

Chief Legislative Aide 

Supervisor Kristen Umstattd, Leesburg District 

valerie.suzdak@loudoun.gov  

  

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XX9twoZKkcHGnT7aCSZdyzsbvFGDFKTK6w5ysafO46L_KPCWau-t2-DG7kv8vHtZ-9qgTTjncZpFnfzz6GwJxHcJEvdeOlNZXp1h6CCIh-zxjuBsZ9J5efcZzCY_dO-6rLt7tV2dTHEevan0yf1Z4q1tt0CBYCRMq6Pfwdsc1hkxtgpW2HXCxA==&c=wEh_-MGmiF3fCgfjDfAH3IB5HNXn21t9WeKlbE9hJGwwVRJKWHJAew==&ch=WN3G-jqDFe_sDtRCLimTt-KO86y-8IZDEY2-xGPHvYr9aIytfZwumw==
mailto:kristen.umstattd@loudoun.gov
mailto:valerie.suzdak@loudoun.gov


STAY CONNECTED: 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

Leesburg District, 1 Harrison St, S.E., 5th Floor, PO Box 70000, Leesburg, VA 20177 

About our service provider 

Sent by kristen.umstattd@loudoun.gov in collaboration with 
 

 

Try it free today 
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